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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 

As we bid farewell to another successful year at East Bentleigh PS, I would like to take a moment to express my      

heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for your unwavering support, dedication, and hard work. This year has 

been another year of growth for our school, and it’s thanks to the collective efforts of our incredible staff, the enthusiasm 

and commitment of our students, and the ongoing support and partnership with our parents and caregivers that we have 

achieved so much together. 

 

Our staff members have gone above and beyond to create a nurturing and inspiring learning environment. Their passion, 

creativity, and tireless efforts have made a profound impact on the educational journey of our students. Their dedication 

to the children’s growth and development is truly commendable. 

 

 

To our remarkable students, we are so proud of their hard work and achievements this year. Their eagerness to learn, 

adaptability, and resilience continue to amaze us. Whether it was in the classroom, on the sports field, Performing Arts /

Crafts or in various extracurricular activities, their enthusiasm and determination have shone brightly. 

 

To our parents and guardians, your partnership and involvement in your child’s education have been invaluable. Your ongoing 

support, open communication, and active participation in school activities have contributed significantly to the success of 

our school community. Thank you for entrusting us with your children’s education and for being such wonderful advocates 

for their growth. 

 

As we look forward to the upcoming school break, my wish for you all is to have a well-deserved rest during the break, 

ready to return with renewed energy and enthusiasm for the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead. 

 

Once again, thank you for making this year, my last after 27 years, memorable and successful. Your continued support is 

the cornerstone of our school’s achievements, and I am excited to see what our school will accomplish in the future.          

I will be watching with much interest from the sidelines in 2024 and beyond. 

 

Congratulations 

I was very proud to attend the annual Clare O’Neil Community Citizenship Awards at      

Wellington Secondary College last night to witness Year 6 student Hugh Lynch receive his 

award. Hugh was a very worthy winner this year; a quiet achiever, caring friend to many 

and a stalwart of our BFM over a number of years. Well done Hugh. 

 

 

 

For the last time……..Maria Shearn - Principal  

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/

